As Thanksgiving approaches, VOICES encourages you to do what you can to help those in need.  We are spotlighting a wonderful group called “Family-to-Family” that is working to bring food and comfort to people affected by Hurricane Katrina.  Started in Westchester in 2002, Family to Family sends packages of food and home supplies from one family to another in a less fortunate area.   They have focused their efforts on Louisiana, Mississippi and Texas since Katrina devastated the area in September.  You can read more about the program on its website, www.family-to-family.org.  The mission of the program is to be more than just the opportunity to write a check.  Rather it is a chance to build relationships between families and communities by sharing the basic essentials of life.  VOICES is happy to promote this fine program. 
